
Kindergarten management 

Parents form our Governing Council and are elected each year at the Annual 

General Meeting to manage and coordinate centre operations in partnership with 

staff.  Governing Council assists in decision making concerning services provided, 

social activities and parent talks, policy making, community activities, facilities 

maintenance and improvement, and fundraising. 

We encourage your participation at this level as the quality of our kindergarten 

relies on the support of the families who use our service.  Governing Council 

meets twice each term, and all parents are invited to attend meetings.  Joining 

Governing Council enables you to actively participate in our kindergarten and get 

to know other parents and staff.  No experience is needed.  We welcome your 

comments, suggestions and concerns. 

 


